



## MONTHLY MARTINGZ



**SEPTEMBER** 2024

ello Division 3! August was a month of going back to school and adjusting to early mornings. However, I I know many of us have been very busy but I hope September is a month that will allow us to prioritize Key Club just a little bit more! This month I'll discuss my yearly Officer Training Meeting, Club Dues Information, and Fall Rally!

#### Calendar of Events



- October 1, 2024 Annual Dues Become Payable
- October 13, 2024- Officer Training Meeting
- October 19, 2024- Dollywood Fall Rally
- November 1, 2024 Early Bird Dues

  Award Deadline
- November 4-8, 2024 Key Club Week

Instagram - <u>@kt.division.3</u> Email - arley@ktkey.org



I am very excited for this year's officer training meeting. I hope that we can have many in attendance this year so mark your calendar for October 13, 2024, at 2:00-3:45 pm. There will be icebreakers, snacks, and lots of information on officer training. It's a great opportunity to meet other clubs, discuss ideas for projects, and learn more about duties for your position. It is not limited to club officers but for everyone!

# Bue Increase

I know there have been many questions/concerns on the new due increase and I just wanted to speak on it a bit.

Key Club International dues have raised to \$10 per member so District dues have as well. The money clubs will now owe to the District and Key Club International is \$20. This means that \$10 go to District and \$10 go to KT International. And then possible added amounts based on individual clubs.

Dues are payable starting on October 1, but can be done as early as November 1.

If you have any questions, feel free to ask at arley@ktkey.org







# Fall Rally



Fall Rally registration opened the 4th, which means, if you haven't already, be sure to sign up! Last date to register is October 11, 2024.

Fall Rally is October 19, 2024! It will be at the Dollywood Theme Park in Pigeon Forge. It is also important to note that the Rally will begin at 11-11:45 am, before enjoying Dollywood. Also, ANYBODY can go as long as they register through Key Club, so parents and friends are invited!



### Service Ideas





Many of you are beginning to brainstorm for service projects for the upcoming year and in order to help, here are some!

- Make "Thank You" cards to law enforcement or first responders
- Volunteer to cook at your local Ronald McDonald House
- Volunteer to help and cuddle with animals in your nearest animal shelters
- Gather needed products to help organizations such as Isaiah 117 House
  - Volunteer at local food banks
- Create fundraisers for the Thirst Project
  - Work with blood banks
  - Hosting coat/food drives